
From: John Woodford [mailto:johnwood@umich.edu]  
Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 2:53 PM 
To: Rampson, Wendy 
Subject: wayne st. jesuit home 

  

I live on Lorraine Pl. a few doors from the proposed Jesuit home on Wayne. 

I wish to rebut those of my neighbors who claim that a group home of six could pose some sort 
of parking congestion. Even if each Jesuit had a car, there's plenty of space during the day and at 
night. Anyone who examines the parking area near the house can confirm that fact. The folks 
selling the house frequently had three vehicles there, themselves, without perturbing anyone.  

This is a phony issue. 

  

John Woodford 

1922 Lorraine Pl. 
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